
From: Griffin Sinclair-Wingate <griffin350nh@gmail.com> on behalf of Griffin Sinclair-Wingate
<griffin@350NH.org>

Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2018 2:30 PM
To: Puc - Executive.Director
Cc: PUC:
Subject: Granite Bridge Redacted Information

Hello Ms. Howland,

This is a request for information pursuant to Puc 1 04 and Puc 201 .07. Please file this letter as a public comment.

I work with the state based environmental advocacy group 350NH with office in Concord in Dover and member
that live along the pipeline route.

I request unredacted copies of all documents which Liberty Utilities submitted in support of its Granite Bridge
petition, as identified in its motion for protective order. For the reasons explained in the opposition to that
motion, filed by the Office of Consumer Advocate, I ask that the motion for protective order be denied and
unredacted copies be made public immediately.

We can not build the granite bridge pipeline because it locks us into fossil fuel use for decades to come. Science
has showed us that we need to transition to 100% renewable energy by 2050. I am 23 years old and I am
terrified that in my lifetime I will see millions ofpeople displaced due to sea level rise, millions loose access to
clean drinking water, and millions of lives ruined due to more frequent and more powerful storm surges. We
already see this happening! Ifthe granite bridge pipeline is built it will only add the chaos the fossil fuel
industry has created for my generation.

The public must be allowed to scrutinize the details ofthe proposal in order to evaluate the company’s claims if
there is to be any confidence that the public interest has been served.

Best,
Griffin Sinclair-Wingate

36 Lexington Street Dover, NH
2/24/18

350 NH Volunteer Coordinator
He Him His
Griffin@350nh.orq
603.978.8224
@GriffinSW
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